
 

7 September 2020 
 
 
Ms Marlene Tucker 
Executive Director  
International Air Services Commission 
PO Box 630 
CANBERRA  ACT  2601 
 
 
Dear Ms Tucker 
 

Re: Renewal of Commission determination 
 
I refer to our correspondence of 21 August 2020 in which we expressed interest in renewal of 
Determination [2015] IASC 110. Noting that this Determination has been varied by Decision [2017] 
IASC 205 and Decision [2018] IASC 219, I wish to confirm that Virgin Australia International Airlines 
Pty Ltd (Virgin Australia) is seeking renewal of 120 seats on the Indonesia route.  
 
I would also like to confirm that there is no intention to have any other legal entity in the Virgin 
Australia Group utilise the renewed capacity. Accordingly, such a condition will not be required in 
any renewal determination that is issued. 
 
We would be pleased to provide any further information the Commission may require in considering 
this application. Should you have any queries, please contact me on (02) 8093 7114. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

Lee-Anne Tomkins 
General Manager Government & International Relations 
 


